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The summer term has started in glorious sunshine! Thank you to you all for ensuring 
your child comes to school with a filled water bottle (we regularly fill them throughout the day), 
hat with sun cream applied before school starts. If you send in sun cream please make sure 
the bottle is named and is in a plastic bag in case of leaks as these must be for your child only 
and not shared. The children are all being very good using their ‘Stay Safe In The Sun’ 
knowledge! 

This last term we have had the introduction of the Daily Mile for every class. Even over 
five days the children can see how much they improve each day and they work towards 
beating their own PBs! In addition, we have seen a big Story Tent put up where each class 
has, or will be, spending time hearing or reading stories from different faiths allowing the 
children to share and explore thoughts and ideas together.  

We have been very lucky this term to welcome Mrs Lyle back for the summer and she 
has been teaching across the school. Mr Burton, Miss Rush and Miss Silk, our student 
teachers are continuing their placements with us and are a great addition to our team. I loved 
the human noughts and crosses I saw in action! 

 It was also a heart-warming occasion to welcome Mrs Allcorn back into school for a 
brief visit to say hello. It has been over a year since we have seen her in school and I know 
many of you will be pleased to hear that she has made a remarkable recovery and we can’t 
wait to welcome her back soon. 
 I’m not sure I could finish without mentioning today being the start of the European 
Football Championships. It has been wonderful seeing so many colours of outfits and flags and 
costumes for some of the participating countries. On an aside the children’s geography 
knowledge has been developing at a rapid rate – children recognizing flags of countries. 
knowing their capital cities as well as learning more about their classes nominated country.  

 

Our value this term is HOPE  
No one who hopes in you will ever feel shame. 

 [Psalm 25:3]                                                                              
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   ‘Bringing faith and education together’ 
 

 

You can find out about what’s going on at St George’s in a variety of ways: 
Visit the school website: www.st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk/ 

Follow us on twitter: @StGeorgesKent 
Keep up to date with newsletters on our website and keep an eye on the class pages 
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LOOKING AFTER OUR CHILDREN 
Can I please remind everyone NOT to use the area outside of the school gates for dropping 
off, turning round or picking up children in your cars. This is dangerous for children and 
adults who are walking out of the school grounds. I would rather you found a safe place to 
park and be a minute or two later than for there to be a horrible accident – thank you. 
 

 

THE EUROS ARE HERE! 
There was a lot of excitement and fun in the air 
today as each class could come dressed in the 

colours of their Euro Football team their 
ambassadors chose last term! 

Here are just some of the super outfits today…. 
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